Prof. Piotr Kaliciński MD, PhD

Head, Department of Pediatric Surgery&Organ Transplantation

Children's Memorial Health Institute

Warsaw, Poland

p.kalicinski@ipczd.pl

The International Pediatric Transplant Association

Dear Sir or Madam,

I am writing to support dr Agnieszka Kwiecińska's application for the IPTA-TTS Congress Scientific Award. She is a 4^{th} year pediatric surgery trainee whose training will be completed in September

2024. During the residency programme, she carried out a dedicated year of a research training of at The University of Edinburgh and was awarded of the Masters in Medical Sciences by Research

degree. Dr Kwiecińska is now involved in a global multicentric study on benchmarking in pediatric

liver transplantation She is also preparing her PhD project application that focuses on pediatric liver

retransplantation.

Attending the 12th IPTA Congress will be highly beneficial for dr Kwiecińska as a great opportunity to

extending the 12th IPTA Congress will be highly beneficial for dr Kwiecińska as a great opportunity to extend her knowledge and encourage further interest in pediatric transplantation.

Yours Sincerely,

